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Edlow Internationid Company
1666 Connecucut Ase., N.W., Sune 500

Wehington, D C. 20LO9 U.$.A.

| Tel (202) 483 4959

| Tk MM'?
I at (202) 493440

January 2, 1991

Mrs. Betty Wright
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North
Mail Stop 3-H-5
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Export License XSNM02539

Dear Mrs. Wright:

Please be advised that Edlow International Company accepts the
reassigment of the above mentioned license from Transnuclear, Inc. We accept
all physical responsibilities associated with the transfer and transportation
as required by CFR-10 and conditions contained in the license.

Sincerely yours,

we & '

Norman Ravenscroft
Vice President, Operations
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